
Thank you to all of our families
for making this holiday season

feel so special! We are
incredibly appreciative that you
have chosen us to care for and
educate your most important

gifts. 
 

We are excited to announce that
our school contributed over 50
gifts for Nationwide Children's

Hospital during our holiday
giving drive! We hope to donate

more as we wrap up our Very
Hungry Reader challenge! Don't
forget to fill out your book lists. 
We are about 150 books away
from meeting our reading goal
of 1,000 books! Challenge ends

Jan. 2!
 
 
 

January 1 • Closed
Happy New Year!

 
January 2

Very Hungry Reader Challenge ends
 

January 3 • 4-6 PM
Mini Hot Chocolate Bar in the lobby 

 
January 8

Sil ly sock day!
 

January 13 - 17
Wacky Week! A week fi l led with special 

treats to say thanks to our awesome famil ies!
Promote us on Google and/or Yelp to win a
chance at our 'Snowed-In'  Gift  Basket;  more

details to come!
 

January 20
I  have a dream Day -  Recognizing Martin 

Luther King Jr.  day with thoughtful activit ies
about making posit ive changes in the world!

 
January 25 • 10-1 AM

Parents Day Out!  $25/child,  $15/sibl ing 
 

January 27
Bubble Wrap Appreciation Day!

 

Look Ahead
Feb. 17 • CLOSED for Professional Development Day
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